
From: "Paula J. Deluca" <pjdeluca@nassauso.com> 

Date: April 24, 2020 at 10:30:12 AM EDT 

To: "gail@floridaactioncommittee.org" <gail@floridaactioncommittee.org> 

Subject: Hurricane Emergency Preparedness 

  

Good Morning Ms. Colletta, 
  

I received your letter in regards to Sex Offenders shelter requirements should a hurricane cause 

the area to be evacuated. I have answered your questions below: 

  

1. Registrants can evacuate to the jail for housing. 

2. Anyone registered regardless of probationary status, etc., can stay at the jail.  

3. If someone needs to register, usually we would allow that unless there were extenuating 

circumstances such as a severe weather warning, tornado, etc. 

4. They can contact the jail @904-548-4002 if they have questions during the storm. 

5. If they do stay in our facility for shelter, they are allowed to leave if they choose to do so, we do 

not hold them. 

  

Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you! 
  
Paula J. DeLuca, 
Captain 
Nassau County Jail/Courthouse 
76212 Nicholas Cutinha 
Yulee, Florida 32097 
Work: 904-548-4057 
Cell: 904-583-0596 
 


